EXAM 35
Comments from Winterton Town Council on Winterton Development Limit

[ mentioned during the hearing session yesterday that Winterton Town Council
wished to make two comments on the movement of the development limits for
Winterton.

1/ We support the minor changes HE/MIN50 (Amendment to the

development limit for Winterton to include the property and land at 99

North Street) and HE/MIN51 (Amendment to the development limit for
Winterton to exclude the rear gardens of properties on the northern side

of Cemetery Road) for the reasons stated in our original

submission (752789/01/72 /44Winterton/NS). In addition, the retention of
the current development limit at Cemetery Road is consistent with our desire to
see development to the East of the town restricted.

2/ We are concerned that the proposed change to the development limit to the
South of King Street as defined in submission 455 (84538-02-455-3.33-2,3,4)
has not been discussed by the Town Council as we had not been made aware of
the proposal in time to discuss it at a council meeting. In view of your comments
regarding the submission of additional material within 21 days of the end of the
hearing, [ have asked the Town Clerk and Mayor to take this further and hope
that a comment regarding this proposal is submitted within that time frame.

With best regards,
John Robinson



